Sacred Heart RC Primary School



Headteacher: Mrs S. Walker
Knutsford Road, Gorton, Manchester, M18 7NJ
Telephone – 0161 223 0231 Fax – 0161 223 0367
<u>admin@sacredheart-jun.manchester.sch.uk</u>
www.sacredheartschool-gorton.org.uk



'Where Every Heart is Sacred'

14th September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our History topic about The Tudors, Class 9 will be visiting Ordsall Hall in Salford on Wednesday 5th October 2022. The children will take part in a workshop about the Tudors and participate in some Tudor dancing.

Pupils who normally have a school dinner will be provided with a school packed lunch. Pupils who normally bring a packed lunch should bring their lunch as normal. All packed lunches should be in disposable packaging which can all be thrown away after lunch.

The children will leave school at 9am and travel by coach to Ordsall Hall. The children will arrive back to school for 3:15pm.

So that the trip can go ahead, we are asking for a voluntary contribution from parents of £15 per child. You can now pay via your Parentmail account for this trip. If you have any issues making payment, please call to see Mrs Warner and Miss Tennant at the office.

Yours faithfully

S. Walker Headteacher















